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The Village of Aurora Planning Board is conducting a Public Hearing on November 2, 2016 for State Environmental Quality Review (SEQR) for Application #16-40 from the Inns of Aurora to remove three buildings at 457 & 459 Main St (Tax Map #181.12-1-7.1 & 181.12-1-7.2), followed by a joint public hearing with the Community Preservation Panel for consideration of the removal of the three buildings, followed by the regular meeting of the Community Preservation Panel for consideration of a Certificate of Appropriateness, followed by a Planning Board public hearing for consideration of a Special Use Permit, followed by a special meeting of the Planning Board for a Site Plan determination, beginning at 6:30 pm in the Aurora Firehouse meeting room, 456 Main St, Aurora.
 

October 11, 2016
Ann Balloni, Village Clerk

